College Station Independent School District



Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From:

Dr. Penny Tramel, Chief Academic Officer

Date:

May 7, 2019

Subject:

English Learner Mathematics Course

Agenda Item:

H-4

BACKGROUND

In order to meet the needs of our students who come to us from other countries without the prerequisite skills to be successful in mathematics, we would like to offer an innovative course as an elective to build the understanding of the concept of number and the prerequisite skills for Algebra I. Students would be placed in this course based on their English proficiency score and their demonstrated ability on a readiness test for mathematics. This course would not count as one of the high school required mathematics courses.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the CSISD Board of Trustees approve the recommendation to add an English Learner math course as an elective to the high school course offerings for very limited English Learners.

Mysholia

CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools